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July 6, 1979 

br. Knox Mollon 
State Historic Preservation Officer 
Department of Parks and Recreation 
P. 0. box 2390 
Sacramento, California 95811 

Dear Dr. Mellon: 

Subjects San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 & 3 
Archaeological, Historical and Cultural 
Survey Program 

Enclosed is a copy of an addendum report to the Cultural Resources 
and the High Voltage Trans2mission Line from San Onofre to bantiaso 
Substation and biack Star Canyon report cated Marcn, 197,, pre
pared- y Cultural :ysrems Research, Inc.. wich was transmitted 
o you by letter dated March 6,.1979. Tne addendum report con
tains the results of additional ethnographic research at Pala, 
PauA, and Hincon reservations in San Diego Co:unty, California.  
This addendum provides additional supportive information to our 
submittal of March 6, 1979 which fulfills the requirements for 
the ethnographic study as agreed to in our letter to the Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission, dated November 27, 1978.  

Copies of the addendum report were sent directly to the NRC.  

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact 
Dennis Cox on (213) 72-2641.  

Sincerely, 

ORIMiNA. S'CNFr) 

Ira Thierer 
Enclosure 
cc: Dino Scaletti (NRC) 

Bill Siedel (SHPO) 
IT:cf 
bcc: K. P. Baskin 

D. R. Pigott (Chickering & Gregory) 
W. C. Moody 
D. M. White/T. T. Taylor 
D. L. Cox 
W. H. Suyama 
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